
Gerald Park Association 

Kayak, Canoe, and Paddleboard Racks – Usage Rules 
 
The Gerald Park Association has three racks for kayaks, canoes, and paddleboards located at 
our beach area, where members can store these items for free for the season. 
 
You can apply for spaces in one of three ways: 
 

• Sign up online at www.GeraldParkCoventry.com using the links on the homepage. 
 

• Send an email with your request to geraldparkcoventry@gmail.com. 
 

• Mail a brief written request to: 
  Kayak, Canoe, Paddleboard Coordinator 

c/o 57 Dooley Avenue 
Coventry, CT 06238 

 
Phone, verbal, or other non-mailed requests cannot be honored. Applications will be assigned 
on a first-come, first-served basis, with priority being given to non-lakefront property owners. 
 
Please note: 
 

• Only those GPA members who are up to date in paying their GPA taxes are permitted to 
reserve spaces on the beach racks. 
 

• You must make a new request each year, since assignments for spaces on the rack 
expire at the end of each season. 

 
• Kayaks, canoes, and paddleboards are stored in the racks at the risk of their owners.  

 
• The Association assumes no responsibility for loss or damage to personal property left 

at the beach. 
 

• Due to insurance requirements and for the safety of all members, kayaks, canoes and 
paddleboards can only be stored at the beach if they are on a rack. Storage against the 
fence is not permitted. 

 
• Any kayaks, canoes, or paddleboards that are not stored in the rack or not removed from 

the park daily will be removed. 
 

• All kayaks, canoes, and paddleboards must be removed from the racks by November 1.  
 


